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On Monday 5 September our residents at Woodstock Residential Care Home enjoyed getting creative together painting

stones.

We used lots of brightly coloured paints to decorate the stones with beautiful patterns and messages to make them unique.

Each stone was carefully painted and eye-catching. We admired each others' creations and chatted about our memories from

childhood. This activity was great for concentration and focus, and was very therapeutic.

We will be placing our stones around our garden and will also hide some in our local community for others to find and enjoy.  

 

 


